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Spring is here  

……....or so it should be!!! I just wanted to say a huge thankyou 

to all the staff, parents and children who have been so sup-

portive during all the recent disruption caused by the snow. We 

are sorry that so many activities in school have had to be post-

poned but it means everybody will get the opportunity to enjoy and 

participate in the events. 

                          Family Learning Fun 

There were lots of lovely gifts made 

yesterday during 

the family learning 

session. Both chil-

dren and adults en-

joyed printing 

shopping bags and 

tea towels with 

fabric paint. 
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March 

9th Mother’s Day Secret Shop 

12th Year 3 Trip to Piece Hall 

15th Year 4 Assembly 

15th PTA Meeting at 7.00pm 

16th—20th Book Fayre 

20th Family Learning 1.15-2.45 

21st Year 5 trip to Magna 

23rd Small school football tour-

nament at Ryburn 3.45- 5.00 

26th Parents Evening 3.30-6.00 

27th Parents Evening 3.30–6.00 

29th School Closes 

April 

16th School reopens 

26th Year 5 Class Assembly 

27th Fire Fighters Collection 

May 

4th Year 1 Indoor Athletics at 

Ryburn 9.30—11.30 

7th School Closed for May Day 

Bank Holiday 

18th Year 5 & Year 6 Kwik 

Cricket at Ryburn 9.30—12.15 

21st—23rd Year 6 Residential 

24th Bikeability Year 5 & 6 

25th Bikeability Year 5 & 6 

25th The Big Sing Year 4 at 

Piece Hall 5.00—7.30  

25th School Closes 

 

    New Faces at New Road 

I’d like to introduce you to Mr Oldfield and Mr 

Rogerson who are our two new site managers. What a start 

they have both had in their new roles but I’m sure you’ll 

agree they have done an amazing job to ensure we could 

keep the school open during all the adverse weather condi-

tions. They have taken on a job share role so each of them 

will be working 2 and 1/2 days a week. We’ve all had a great 

time playing spot the difference !!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

                   Mr Oldfield                   Mr Rogerson 

Reception Mother’s Day Assembly 

It may have been a day late but it was well worth 

the wait. Well done to all our fantastic Reception 

children who led the assembly this morning. There 

were lot’s of teary eyed mums listening to all the 

reasons why their children love them so much. 
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